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Thanks to everyone at the Belfast City Hospital  who helped their 
centre become top  recruiter to BADBIR during November.   

The BADBIR office will be closed 
from Tuesday 24th December to 

Thursday 2nd January. 

Please remember to enrol your conventionally treated 
patients to BADBIR.  
Conventional recruitment provides the same BADBIR 
funding as recruiting to the biologic cohort.  

The Dermatology Department at Salford Royal 
NHS Foundation Trust have become the first   
centre to pass the landmark of 400 registrations.  

Consent Forms 
 
As an alternative to faxing, you may wish to scan con-
sent forms and send them top us via email:    
badbir@manchester.ac.uk 
Please feel free to continue to fax consent forms to 
the usual      number 0161 306 1912. 
Remember the original consent form should be kept 
in the site file, and a copy in the patient’s hospital 
notes along with the patient  
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(l to r) Dr Richard Warren, Sally Kelly, Dawn Lavery & Professor Chris Griffiths 

November Top Recruiters 

 
Thanks to the  
Southern Health &   
Social Care Trust in 
Craigavon which  
recruited the most  
patients into the  
biologic cohort.  
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